
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
RE: Reception closure May 6th 
 
As you may know the Government announced that local elections are to go ahead as planned 
on 6th May 2021. We are a designated polling station and therefore polling must take place 
on the 6th May in school.  
 
After a thorough risk assessment to ensure we are as COVID -19 safe as possible we have 
concluded that we will have to close our Reception classes as well as Nursery on 6th May 
2021. This decision has not been taken lightly and I am sorry if this causes disruption. We will 
provide online learning or a paper pack for that day for Reception as this is an unforeseen 
interruption to their learning.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Anne Conboy 
 
Miss A M Conboy 
Headteacher 


